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Good afternoon,

I’'m writing in support of the proposed Town-provisioned indoor tennis facility. As a resident
of The Blue Mountains for 25 years, I’ve seen how much interest there is in tennis across all
age groups—but also how limited the options are for year-round play.

In my work as a local tennis professional, I interact regularly with families, youth and adults
who are keen to stay active through tennis but are held back by the lack of an indoor facility
during much of the year. While my background is in the sport, my support for this project
comes from a broader understanding of how it could benefit the wider community—not just
those in structured programming, but also recreational players and residents looking for
affordable and accessible ways to stay active through the winter months.

The proposed model appears to prioritise inclusion and long-term community use. A facility
like this could contribute meaningfully to local health, recreation, and quality of life.

I hope Council will continue moving forward with site selection and plan to meet the clear and
growing need.

Margot Allan
TBM resident





